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Texrs Instruments, Inc.
ATTd: Mr. Fred Sherman, Manager

Energy Products Jepartment
34 Forest Street
Attleboro, Massachusett; 02703

Gentl emen :

As you will recall, two members of my staff visited your facility on May 10-11.
1979 to discuss with you the contents of the " Comprehensive Evaluation Report
on the Texas Instruments Plant at Attleboro, Massachusetts, April 1979."

Based upon these discussions, it is my understanding that following the evalua-
tion you initiated action responsive to all of the recommendations contained in
Section 4.2.1 of the evaluation report. -It is my further understanding that
actions involving changes to your procedures are scheduled for completion by
June 30,1979, and that actions involving acquisition of equipment may require
addi tional time.

Please provide rce with a written description of all of the actions you have
taken and are taking in response to the report recommendations along with a
schedule for their completion. The Office of Inspection and Enforcement
intends to confirm the satisfactory resolution of all items which are iden-
tified in the report as requiring action.

Sincerely,
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Robert F. Burnett, Director
Division of Safeguards
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